
BSP SITE VISIT  
 
On 21st September, 2016, SCOL team hosted BSP 
management consisting of Mr Hairol Nizam Mokti 
(TWC/1), Mr Mohd Ismawi Abd Wahab (TWC/122) and 
Ms Yazmin Elejalde (TWB/51), BSP Contract Holder 
for SCOL at our premises. The purpose of the visit 
was to review our HSE, equipment, documentation 
and quality management system. The visit starts 
with an HSE briefing followed by a presentation from 
Ms Nurul Syaizeerah (Equipment Maintenance 
System), Ms Vianney Yusnei (API Q2 status and 
progress) and Ms Hafizah Yahya (Competency 
Process). Following the presentation, the team 
toured our technical library, competency library and 
workshop. 
 
 

 
“Thank you for 

your time to 
visit us and our 

goal to keep 
improving and 

work closely 
with BSP Team” 

- 
Haji Shahrurizzam 

(Managing Director) 
 

The	Presenters Vianney	(L),	
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“Thank	you	SCOL	for	their	
continuous	commitment!”

–	Hairol	N.	Mokti	(TWC/1)	

	

	
“The well audit outcome by Shell Global is 

green and positive. I would like to 
personally say thank you to SCOL for their 

continuous improvement, however, not too 
relax but continuously be alert at all times” – 
Hairol N.Mokti. He also emphasised on working 

together to achieve a common goal to 
increase productivity and reduce incidents. 
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“Thanks to all the SCOL personnel for your contribution and efforts helping BSP to 

obtain this positive results! More importantly to keep on growing together 
on Well Process Safety” – Yazmin.E (Contract Holder) 
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